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June 18, 2021
Dear Families,

The 2021-22 school year at the Win-E-Mac Public School is quickly approaching. The 2020-21
school year was a successful, albeit challenging year. We were successful in keeping our kids
in school for the majority of the year because of the carefully planned out strategies developed
by members of the school district, students and parents. Our communities’ resolve, patience
and understanding were also enormous keys to our success last year.

We are currently in the process of developing a Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan for the
2021-22 school year, as required under the ESSER III guidelines for federal grant funding.

At this point, we do not believe that there will be a mask mandate going into the 2021-22 school
year, but we also need to be ready to make changes as they may or may not happen. Again,
please continue to contact us directly with your concerns or comments.

This last year and a half were a challenging time as many of us have ever experienced. We
weathered the storm, and we are stronger today because of it. I believe that one of the most
important things to come from this is a renewed sense of community. We will continue to work
together to make the Win-E-Mac Public School District the best district, anywhere. Thank you
for all of your time and efforts to make this happen!

Randy Bruer Kevin McKeever
Superintendent Principal
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